
Steele Facebook Group Rules and Guidelines: 
We encourage conversation that supports community 
among Steele families and staff. 
DO use this group to ask - and answer - questions 
about Steele facilities, PTA, Steele-sponsored events, 
or other general questions about Steele. 
DO post information about local, family-friendly 
events. 
DO post information about clubs or groups that may 
be of interest to Steele students. 
Do NOT ask questions that pertain to your student’s 
individual classroom. Please direct such questions to 
your child’s teacher or room parent. 
Do NOT post about sensitive matters. Please 
communicate directly with the principal or your child’s 
teacher about such matters. 
Do NOT promote your business. 
Do NOT post comments that are inappropriate, 
disrespectful, or offensive. 
Thank you for your cooperation in fostering a 
supportive online environment! 
	


